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September 15, 2025

Board of Supervisors

County of Mendocino

501 Low Gap Rd., Room 1010
Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Board of Supervisors,

This letter serves to request your consideration in the re-programming of 2017
Wildfire PG&E Settlement Funds that were allocated to the Redwood Valley-
Calpella Fire District for projects, that grant agreements were never drafted, to a
new project for the purchase of a replacement Light Rescue Unit and Rescue
Equipment.

Delete these three projects totaling $360,000:
Locks for Fire Hydrants - $150,000

Four warning sirens and poles - $135,000
Clean-up from the 2017 Fire - 575,000

Add a new project and initiate a grant agreement between the County of
Mendocino and the Redwood Valley-Calpella Fire District totaling $360,000:
New Light Rescue Unit with Rescue Equipment - $360,000

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Please contact me directly with any questions or concerns regarding this request.
Respectfully,
Z2 M
Dan Grebil

Interim Fire Chief
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